
Summer Picnic 

Saturday, July 25, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. at Nairy and Terry’s home at  
1703 Skillman Avenue West, Roseville, MN 55113. 

  
Due to physical distancing guidelines we can only accommodate 20 people. If 
you would like to attend, please RSVP to hyebar@yahoo.com. If you do not 

RSVP you cannot attend. 
 

If you think you have been exposed to COVID-19 we ask that you stay at home 
and follow all guidelines for a speedy recovery. 

 
TO ATTEND, EVERYONE MUST: wear a mask and gloves, bring your own lawn 

chairs, and bring your own meal. 
 

ACOM will provide: tables, disposable plates, eating utensils, and beverages. 
No grills will be available 

There will be a restroom available in the lower level of the house.  
 

In the event of rain, the picnic will be canceled. 
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